
 

 
 

Report to: General Committee Meeting Date: April 26, 2021 

 

 

SUBJECT: Markham Village and Unionville Flood Mitigation Study 

PREPARED BY:  R. Grech, ext 2357 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

1. THAT the presentation entitled “Markham Village/Unionville Flood Control 

Study Results,” be received; 

 

2. AND THAT Staff be authorized to hold Public Meetings to obtain feedback on 

the proposed implementation plan for the Markham Village and Unionville 

Mitigation Project; 

 

3. AND THAT Staff report back to Council with feedback obtained from the public 

prior to endorsement of the implementation plan for the Markham 

Village/Unionville Project; 

 

4. AND THAT staff be authorized and directed to do all things necessary to give 

effect to this resolution. 

 

 

RECOMMENDED BY: 

 

 

 

 

Eddy Wu, P. Eng Andy Taylor 

Acting Director, Environmental Services CAO 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

Markham Village and Unionville Flood Mitigation Strategy Presentation 
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